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5th Episcopal District Annual Conference 
 

In-Person COVID-19 Policy 
 

As concerns regarding the coronavirus continue to increase with a new variant on 

the rise, we should remember to not react out of fear. Instead, let us use our faith 

and wisdom, to work together so the work of the Lord continues during these 

unprecedented times.  

In that spirit, and under the direction of our own, Bishop Clement W. Fugh, the 

following policies and guidelines are to be implemented to help keep you and 

others healthy and safe during the annual conference series and Planning 

Meeting.  

Policy: 

• All in-person attendees must provide a negative COVID test which must be 

taken 72 hours or less before arrival at the conference. 

 

• If an attendee is not able to get a covid test within 72 hours of arrival to the 

annual conference, a test will be available to them upon their arrival to the 

annual conference. Please be prepared to wait at least 15 minutes for 

results. 

 

• All In-person attendees must also present proof of vaccination and booster 

to enter the conference. All registered attendees will receive a wristband 

also signifying that your proof of vaccination has been received and 

verified. This wristband must be worn to enter all events. If you do not have 

a wristband, please be prepared to present proof of vaccination to the 

conference staff. 

 

• Please maintain social distancing and always wear a mask while indoors.   

 

We thank you for your cooperation. 


